
 
 

 

Colonial Heights City Council Meeting 
Agenda Item Executive Summary 

 

City Council Meeting 
 
MEETING TYPE: City Council Special Meeting 
 
MEETING DATE: April 26, 2022 
 
ITEM: Discussion of the proposed Service Agreement for Municipal Solid Waste Collection and 
Disposal Services with Central Virginia Waste Management Authority (CVWMA).  

 
DEPARTMENT: City Manager/Public Works 

 
PROPOSED ACTION: This item is to review and discuss the proposed Service Agreement for 
Municipal Solid Waste Collection and Disposal Services with CVWMA. 

 
BACKGROUND: The current service agreement for Municipal Solid Waste (MSW) Collection and 
Disposal Services between the City and CVWMA expires on June 30, 2022.  In anticipation of the 
agreement end date, CVWMA conducted a procurement process to select vendors for a new MSW 
Contract with Colonial Heights, Hopewell, Ashland and Petersburg as the municipalities being served. 
The selection committee, which included City staff, chose to move forward with Waste Management as 
the vendor on the next contract.  CVWMA executed the MSW Collection and Disposal Services 
contract with Waste Management in March 2022 and recently submitted the Service Agreement for 
City review.   

 
BUDGET/FINANCIAL IMPACT: 

Funding for this item was:  ☐ included ☐  not included in the current-year budget ☒  N/A 
 
 
 

RECOMMENDATION: Staff requests Council review and discuss the MSW contract and service 
agreement. 
 

 
ATTACHMENTS:  -    Project Service Agreement for MSW Collection and Disposal Services 

- MSW Collection and Disposal Services Contract between CVWMA and Waste 
Management 

- CVWMA Presentation 
 

☒Staff will be making a detailed presentation on this agenda item at the meeting. 

☐Staff will provide brief comments and answer questions on this item at the meeting. 

☐This is a routine procedural item and no presentation is planned for the meeting. 

 
Councilmembers who have any detailed questions or would like to request additional information 

regarding this item are encouraged to contact the City Manager at their earliest convenience. 


